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Thank you for your email of 15 April 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

Could I please request statistics of the crash rates in each region from 2023. 

And the crash rate from each region in 2024 already. 

The following document outlines the information requested and is enclosed: 

• Attachment 1 - Crash rates per region 2023 and 2024 (spreadsheet). 

The data in this spreadsheet should be considered in conjunction with the caveats provided on the first 

tab of the spreadsheet. 

In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) policy, this response will soon be published on 
our website, with personal information removed. 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZT A, please contact Andy Knackstedt, Senior Manager, 
Media, by email to andrew.knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Galina Mitchelhill 
Senior Manager, Research and Analytics 




